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5. Technical Quality of Licensing Actions (Category I)

Actions on licenses cited are as follows:

Lic No. 0008-2-77-PMM, Amendment 1: Currently in
pProgress - changing scope of pacemaker license to
performance of follow-up on patients and to receive

and dispose of pacemakers, from one that authorized
implantation,

Lic No. 0034=2-82~M1: Has been terminated.

Lic No. 0180-1-97-FG: Lettes sznt to licencee on
January 11, 1991, requesting reevaluation of gauge
storage location. No response yet,.

Lic No. 0014~1-85-SNM2, Amendment 1: License amended

to add appropriate letters to tie-down condition,
October 15, 1990,

Lic No. 0037=2-852-713: License amended on October 24,
1890, to add letter dated April 30, 1984, (with
attachments) back to tie-down condition so that

requirements of 10 CFR 20 203(c) (6) (i=viii) are
net,

To help preclude further problems in this area, John A.
Eure, Assistant t the Director of Disease Prevention, now
spot-checks licensing actions on a two week to monthly

basis. His input and actions taken will be retained for
Purposes of review.

6.  Licensing Procedures (Category II)

We have one licensing notebook completed and will
develop more when time permits.

No additional pProgress yet on licensing procedures.
7.  Enforcement i-ocedures (Category 1I)

Beginning work c¢n writing enforcement procedures.

8. Inspection Proce iures .. '“egory II)

No progress.,



9. dnspection Reports (Category II)

RAM Program supervisor counseled principal license
inspector on extraneous remarks on reports and has
noticed improvement.

Much of the work to correct the (ndicetors is yet to be
done. As you might well expect, your review in itself did
not solve our staffing level problem, but only served to
peint it out vividly. We are still under the same manpower
constraints that have led to the problems. RAM supervisor
is working considerable additional hours in an effort to
help resolve problems. Hopefully, the potential additional
employee in July will help.

Sii7orely,
O/n—«m/? 4 ,Zf?

onald A. Flater, Chief
Bureau of Radiological Health
515/281~-3478
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ec: B. J. Holt, State Agreements Officer - Region III
U. 8§, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799% Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois €0137

Ronald Eckoff, Acting Director, IDPH



